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From:  The Stewards       Stewards Decision No: GT4-18  
To:  Competitor’s Representative – No 74 – Copeland Motorsports Date: 30 April 2023  
Re:  Technical Infraction       Time: 15:00 
 
 
 

  Upon inspection after the conclusion of GT4 America Race 1, the No. 74 car was found to be 
underweight.  The Chief Scrutineer directed the car be re-weighed three times, with the scales being re-
zeroed. The results remained the same.   
 
The Chief Scrutineer issued Technical Infraction Acknowledgment No. 011, documenting the infraction.   
 
After considering the matter, the Stewards issue the following penalty: 
 
    Move the No. 74 car to last classified car.  
 
 

 
 
 
 


